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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Welcome to Rudheath Senior Academy – Year 7 Transition 2025 
 
I am delighted to welcome you and your child to Rudheath Senior Academy as part of our new Year 7 cohort for 
September 2025. My name is Miss Doswell, and I am one of the Assistant Headteachers as well as the Transition 
Lead. My role is to ensure that all students moving up to Rudheath feel supported, confident, and excited about this 
new chapter. 
 
Starting secondary school is an important milestone, and we are committed to making the transition as smooth as 
possible for both students and families. Over the coming months, we will be offering a range of opportunities to help 
your child get to know our school, meet key staff members, and begin forming friendships with their peers. 
 
Key Transition Dates: 
 
Welcome Evening – Thursday 8th May (6pm-7pm) 
An opportunity to meet key members of staff, including your child’s form tutor, and to find out more about life at 
Rudheath Senior Academy. 
 
Transition Days – Wednesday 2nd July- Friday 4th July 
Your child will spend time at Rudheath, experiencing lessons, exploring the school, and taking part in activities 
designed to help them settle in. 
 
First Day of School – Wednesday 3rd September 2025 
Year 7 students will have a dedicated induction day before the rest of the school returns, giving them time to settle 
in. 
 
We will be in touch with further details about these events, as well as any additional information to help your child 
prepare for their journey with us. In the meantime, you have any questions or concerns, please don’t hesitate to get 
in touch via cdoswell@rudheathsenioracademy.org.uk 
 
We are incredibly excited to welcome your child to our school community and look forward to meeting you soon. 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Miss Doswell 
Assistant Headteacher & Transition Lead 
Rudheath Senior Academy 
 


